Education Matters Conference 2009: 'Raising the Achievement of Children in Care'

Wednesday 24th June 2009, 9:30am - 4:00pm, at the John Innes Centre, Norwich.

The DCSF and Norfolk Children’s Services are determined to improve the experiences of children in care.  Despite efforts to support them there remains a significant gap between the quality of life of young people in care and those raised in supportive families.  Bridging the gap requires urgent sustained action across central and local government, from practitioners in all aspects of children’s lives.  One measure currently being piloted in eleven local authorities is the role of the ‘Virtual School’.  Norfolk is one of the authorities taking part in this initiative.  

This year’s conference will examine how the Virtual School can influence the educational attainment of Children in Care in Norfolk, which is essential if we are to continue to improve standards of achievement.
The deadline for applications is Thursday 30th April 2009.  Please click here to download a booking form.  

It is anticipated that this conference will be over-subscribed so it is recommended that you apply as early as possible. Successful candidates will be sent a confirmation letter along with full joining instructions by Friday May 22nd 2009.  Priority will be given to Designated Teachers for Looked After Children who currently have two or more Looked After Children attending their school.

